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Dale Stewart - Denmatk Cricket Club

Chief Executive Officer PO Box 700

Denmark Shire Council Denmark WA 6333

South Coast Hwy 21st March 2010

Denmark WA 6333 Ph: 0898482176
Maob: 0427482176

Dear Dale

Meclean Park Cricket Nets

The Denmark Cricket Club has previously made a request for funding for the
replacement of the synthetic cricket wickets at the Mclean Park nets. The cost of
replacing the synthetic turf on the existing nets with new full fength synthetic turf is
$5,860 plus GST = $6,446. The request has previously been declined.

The Denmark Cricket club is willing to make a contribution of $1,500 towards the
completion of this project. These nets are also used by junior cricketers, social cricket
teams and the general public. The current synthetic turf is well past its normal life and is
in an unsatisfactory and unsafe condition.

We request that this project be reconsidered in light of the willingness of the Denmark
Cricket Club to contribute to this project.
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Yours Sincerely //

Peier Ross — Secretary Denmark Cricket Club
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